
Section NExT

On 30 September 2015, Chair Amy Schachle sent the following from a mem-
ber of the OK-AR Section NExT Committee to the Executive Committee.

**********************************

“I would like to propose that the Section provide funds to support partici-
pants for a 3rd year in our Section NExT program. The funds would be used for
meals/refreshments from Thursday afternoon through lunch on Friday, as well
as the faculty workshop, provided that it is part of the Section NExT program.”

**********************************

The votes were recorded by Secretary Anita Walker on 8 October 2015.

• Vote counts

– 6 votes for the proposal

– 0 votes against the proposal

– 1 abstention

– 1 vote not cast

• Result

– The Section NExT proposal passed and will be implemented at the
2016 OK-AR Section Meeting.


